
News Update on 9th January: Jack came home from hospital on

Christmas day and is well cared for. Other close relatives need 

help, so NHSCare.info has become “personal” to me. 

Sorry if you did not get a card, or an early version Xmas DVD.

The latest is on www.GPSS.co.uk - if you have the stamina :-) 
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